
 
2021 Online Presentation Day Assembly 

Our Annual Presentation Day will be held online at; 
Eden Public School 

Thursday, 9th of December 2021 
11am 

Due to current COVID-19 guidelines, parents are unable to attend. As a result, this will be an online 
event. 
Parents of all awardee recipients will be sent a link to participate in the LIVE stream of the presentation. 
This will be sent via email. 
All students will participate in the LIVE stream at school. 
The entire event will be recorded and made available to parents upon request. 

                                We need your feedback!!! 
Parent Tell Them From Me Survey 
This is the last week to complete our parent feedback survey. 
This Term, Eden Public School will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another 
part of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known to 
impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable 
feedback will help our school make practical improvements. 
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The survey 
will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will 
be conducted over Term 4. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are 
very much appreciated. More information about the survey is available at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/epsparent21  

Jobs for local electricians are available at our school now!  
   
The LED Lighting Upgrade Program needs local electricians to install upgraded lighting at our school and 
potentially others in our local area. The Department is hiring electricians to do this work right now.  
If we have electricians in our school community, register for the Local Trades Scheme, which is where jobs 
are posted. Registration is free.  
                                                                 To find out more visit Local Trades Scheme.  
 
Stay Safe 
����  
Tanja Vogt  
Principal  
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WEEK 8 TERM 4 
23rd November 2021 

D A R E  T O  D R E A M  &  A C T  T O  A C H I E V E  
1 6 4  Y E A R S  O F  E D U C A T I O N  

1 8 5 7  T O  2 0 2 1  

Eden Public School 
Respect, Responsibility and Resilience 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/epsparent21
https://hipages.com.au/tradie/about-nsw-department-of-education-maintenance-scheme/


 

 

 

Another successful return to Mathletics at Eden Public! It was very pleasing to see 2 
Gold Certificates, 4 Silver Certificates and 22 Bronze Certificates achieved over the last 
two weeks of school. Well done everyone! Remember to get a Silver certificate you 
must get four Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates are earned by getting 1000 points 
in a week (Monday morning to Sunday night), about 5-10 activities in total. Just 
remember students have full 24hr access to Mathletics on the Internet. 

Simon Taylor 

 

Respect, Responsibility and Resilience 

 
 

MATHLETICS NEWS! WEEK 8 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

UNIFORMS 
INFORMATION! 

 
The uniform shop will be closed 
over the school holidays. If you 
wish to make an order please do 
so before Tuesday 7th December to 
guarantee you get your uniforms 
before the end of term.  
Please call the office if you have an 
enquiries. 
 
We have 2nd hand jumpers for sale 
$5 each in all sizes. 

 

P&C NEWS! 
A huge thank you to our new and returning members. 
From last nights meeting we have formed a new 
executive committee, and gained some fresh new, 
enthusiastic faces! 
We are still on the lookout for a replacement 
secretary, if you missed the meeting last night and still 
would like to join our committee, or nominate for 
Secretary please let us know and we will be in touch. 
Email edenpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au for 
more information. 
President: Rochelle Sykes 
Vice President: Melinda Sandefur 
Vice President: Geniveve McGuiness 
Treasurer: Siobhan Russell 
Secretary: Vacant (Tara Kaufline caretaking) 
Our next meeting will be on December 1st, 5:30 at the 
Great Southern Inn. 
Christmas Raffle!! 
Tickets will go on sale next week for our huge 
Christmas Stocking raffle - over $1500 in prizes! Please 
keep an eye on our Facebook page for more details! 
 
Canteen News! 
The Canteen will be operating up to and on the last 
day of term. Please keep an eye out on our Facebook 
page for any out of stock items as we get closer to the 
end of the year. 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN PE THIS TERM! 
 
 

 
EPS students have been working on their hand and eye 
coordination skills in PE by participating in a variety of 
team sports. Rain, hail or shine, students are learning to 
transfer their striking, throwing and catching skills across 
cricket, golf and table tennis. Another awesome activity 
Stage 2 students are engaging in the Sporting School 
Program with Mitchell from the AFL over the next 3 
weeks. 
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